
Reading books need to be in
school EVERY day as the

children will be reading each
morning. Please continue to

support us by reading at home
– if you do can you please jot it

in their reading diary.

Welcome to Year 2! I hope you are all looking forward to learning together
and having lots of fun! We have lots of exciting activities planned for you all

to enjoy. 

If you have any questions or queries, please email me on
j.johnson@crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as possible. 

In Science we will be learning about living things and
their habitats and the use of every day materials. 
In History we will learn what life was like for Miners. 
In Geography we will find out about the continents and
oceans of the world. 
In Computing we will explore ways to stay safe online
while improving our computing and technology skills. 
In PSHE we will be talking about our school rules and
thinking about what it means to be a good friend.
In Art we will be improving our drawing skills.
In Design and Technology (DT) we will be learning
about vehicles. 
In Music we will be singing and learning about rhythm
and beat. 

Coming up this term...
In English we will be ensuring our letters are formed
correctly and we know our sounds. We will be reading
some brilliant stories and writing our own exciting
sentences. In Maths we will secure our knowledge of place
value, addition and subtraction. 

PE Will take place every Thursday.
The children need to come to

school in their PE kits on these days
and it can be worn all day (no need

for changing). Hair must be tied
back and all jewellery must be
removed at home. PE kit: plain

jogging bottoms (no zips/logos) or
shorts and either their team colour
t-shirt or plain white. Please ensure

that children have trainers /
plimsolls as well. As PE sessions,
may take place outside, jumpers

and tracksuits bottoms will also be
needed.

Homework

Homework will be set
every Wednesday. A

reminder text will be sent
out each week. 

Please make sure
that children bring

a water bottle
every day and

that it is named. 

Lunches
Please encourage your child to have

a free school lunch every day. 
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